
Notice of Intent to Consider an Amending By-law to Impose Fees 
or Charges for Building, Planning, Fire, and General Services 

  

The Council of the Township of Woolwich gives notice of its intent to consider a 
by-law to amend fees or charges for building, planning, fire, and general 
services on December 5, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers situated at 
24 Church Street West in Elmira, remotely via Zoom and livestreamed to the 
Township of Woolwich YouTube Channel.  

   
 


